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September 16, 2015 
 
Re: Shelter-in-place held this morning at Port Colden School 
 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians: 
 
This morning a shelter-in-place was called at Port Colden School.   This security measure was called because bear 
cubs were in the area.   Students remained inside until the bear cubs left the local area and grounds were checked 
by the School Resource Officer.     
 
We continue to be vigilant in keeping our students secure at school by having security measures in place. Our staff 
followed procedures and the students’ day continued without incident.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 908-689-0681. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Michael Neu 
Principal, Port Colden School  


